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  Functional Programming in C# Oliver Sturm,2011-04-11 Presents a guide to
the features of C♯, covering such topics as functions, generics, iterators,
currying, caching, order functions, sequences, monads, and MapReduce.
  Operating Systems and Middleware Max Hailperin,2007 By using this
innovative text, students will obtain an understanding of how contemporary
operating systems and middleware work, and why they work that way.
  Undocumented Windows 2000 Secrets Sven B. Schreiber,2001 PLEASE PROVIDE
DESCRIPTION
  Wireshark for Security Professionals Jessey Bullock,Jeff T.
Parker,2017-03-20 Master Wireshark to solve real-world security problems If
you don’t already use Wireshark for a wide range of information security
tasks, you will after this book. Mature and powerful, Wireshark is commonly
used to find root cause of challenging network issues. This book extends that
power to information security professionals, complete with a downloadable,
virtual lab environment. Wireshark for Security Professionals covers both
offensive and defensive concepts that can be applied to essentially any
InfoSec role. Whether into network security, malware analysis, intrusion
detection, or penetration testing, this book demonstrates Wireshark through
relevant and useful examples. Master Wireshark through both lab scenarios and
exercises. Early in the book, a virtual lab environment is provided for the
purpose of getting hands-on experience with Wireshark. Wireshark is combined
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with two popular platforms: Kali, the security-focused Linux distribution,
and the Metasploit Framework, the open-source framework for security testing.
Lab-based virtual systems generate network traffic for analysis,
investigation and demonstration. In addition to following along with the labs
you will be challenged with end-of-chapter exercises to expand on covered
material. Lastly, this book explores Wireshark with Lua, the light-weight
programming language. Lua allows you to extend and customize Wireshark’s
features for your needs as a security professional. Lua source code is
available both in the book and online. Lua code and lab source code are
available online through GitHub, which the book also introduces. The book’s
final two chapters greatly draw on Lua and TShark, the command-line interface
of Wireshark. By the end of the book you will gain the following: Master the
basics of Wireshark Explore the virtual w4sp-lab environment that mimics a
real-world network Gain experience using the Debian-based Kali OS among other
systems Understand the technical details behind network attacks Execute
exploitation and grasp offensive and defensive activities, exploring them
through Wireshark Employ Lua to extend Wireshark features and create useful
scripts To sum up, the book content, labs and online material, coupled with
many referenced sources of PCAP traces, together present a dynamic and robust
manual for information security professionals seeking to leverage Wireshark.
  Microsoft Visual Basic 2010 Step by Step Michael Halvorson,2010-05-12 Your
hands-on, step-by-step guide to learning Visual Basic 2010. Teach yourself
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the essential tools and techniques for Visual Basic 2010-one step at a time.
No matter what your skill level, you'll find the practical guidance and
examples you need to start building professional applications for Windows and
the Web. Discover how to: Work in the Microsoft Visual Studio 2010 Integrated
Development Environment (IDE) Master essential techniques-from managing data
and variables to using inheritance and dialog boxes Create professional-
looking Uis; add visual effects and print support Build compelling Web
features with the Visual Web Developer tool Use Microsoft ADO.NET and
advanced data presentation controls Debug your programs and handle run-time
errors Use new features, such as Query Builder, and Microsoft .NET Framework
For customers who purchase an ebook version of this title, instructions for
downloading the CD files can be found in the ebook.
  WebGL Programming Guide Kouichi Matsuda,Rodger Lea,2013-07-04 Using WebGL®,
you can create sophisticated interactive 3D graphics inside web browsers,
without plug-ins. WebGL makes it possible to build a new generation of 3D web
games, user interfaces, and information visualization solutions that will run
on any standard web browser, and on PCs, smartphones, tablets, game consoles,
or other devices. WebGL Programming Guide will help you get started quickly
with interactive WebGL 3D programming, even if you have no prior knowledge of
HTML5, JavaScript, 3D graphics, mathematics, or OpenGL. You’ll learn step-by-
step, through realistic examples, building your skills as you move from
simple to complex solutions for building visually appealing web pages and 3D
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applications with WebGL. Media, 3D graphics, and WebGL pioneers Dr. Kouichi
Matsuda and Dr. Rodger Lea offer easy-to-understand tutorials on key aspects
of WebGL, plus 100 downloadable sample programs, each demonstrating a
specific WebGL topic. You’ll move from basic techniques such as rendering,
animating, and texturing triangles, all the way to advanced techniques such
as fogging, shadowing, shader switching, and displaying 3D models generated
by Blender or other authoring tools. This book won’t just teach you WebGL
best practices, it will give you a library of code to jumpstart your own
projects. Coverage includes: • WebGL’s origin, core concepts, features,
advantages, and integration with other web standards • How and basic WebGL
functions work together to deliver 3D graphics • Shader development with
OpenGL ES Shading Language (GLSL ES) • 3D scene drawing: representing user
views, controlling space volume, clipping, object creation, and perspective •
Achieving greater realism through lighting and hierarchical objects •
Advanced techniques: object manipulation, heads-up displays, alpha blending,
shader switching, and more • Valuable reference appendixes covering key
issues ranging from coordinate systems to matrices and shader loading to web
browser settings This is the newest text in the OpenGL Technical Library,
Addison-Wesley’s definitive collection of programming guides an reference
manuals for OpenGL and its related technologies. The Library enables
programmers to gain a practical understanding of OpenGL and the other Khronos
application-programming libraries including OpenGL ES and OpenCL. All of the
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technologies in the OpenGL Technical Library evolve under the auspices of the
Khronos Group, the industry consortium guiding the evolution of modern, open-
standards media APIs.
  Novel Strategies to Improve Shelf-Life and Quality of Foods Santosh K.
Mishra,Megh R. Goyal,2020-11-25 This volume focuses on food preservation
prior to distribution and sale, which is a major challenge in the tropical
climates of most developing nations. In order to assure that food products
are safe for human consumption, due importance must be given to the quality
and safety aspects of production, processing, and distribution. This volume
provides an informative overview of recent research on the therapeutic
potential of various new and natural compounds along with novel technologies
for enhanced shelf-life longevity and food safety. It also looks at the
antimicrobial constituents of different sources and the history of their use
as biopreservatives. It includes scientific evaluations of their use as
alternative or potential biopreservatives. Focusing on real-life applications
in consumer and food products, the book is divided into three parts, covering
health and quality aspects of food preservation, applications of novel
biomolecules for quality and safety of foods, and novel research techniques
in food biopreservation.
  Windows Registry Forensics Harlan Carvey,2011-01-03 Windows Registry
Forensics provides the background of the Windows Registry to help develop an
understanding of the binary structure of Registry hive files. Approaches to
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live response and analysis are included, and tools and techniques for
postmortem analysis are discussed at length. Tools and techniques are
presented that take the student and analyst beyond the current use of viewers
and into real analysis of data contained in the Registry, demonstrating the
forensic value of the Registry. Named a 2011 Best Digital Forensics Book by
InfoSec Reviews, this book is packed with real-world examples using freely
available open source tools. It also includes case studies and a CD
containing code and author-created tools discussed in the book. This book
will appeal to computer forensic and incident response professionals,
including federal government and commercial/private sector contractors,
consultants, etc. Named a 2011 Best Digital Forensics Book by InfoSec Reviews
Packed with real-world examples using freely available open source tools Deep
explanation and understanding of the Windows Registry – the most difficult
part of Windows to analyze forensically Includes a CD containing code and
author-created tools discussed in the book
  Understanding GIS David Smith,Nathan Strout,Christian Harder,Steven D.
Moore,Tim Ormsby,Thomas Balstrøm,2018 In this fourth edition of Understanding
GIS -- the only book teaching how to conceive, develop, finish, and present a
GIS project -- all exercises have been updated to use Esri's ArcGIS Pro
software with revamped data. The book guides readers with explanations of
project development concepts and exercises that foster critical thinking.
  The E-primer Michiel Spapé,Rinus Verdonschot,Henk van Steenbergen,2019 E-
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Prime, the software suite of Psychology Software Tools, is used worldwide for
designing and running custom psychology experiments. Aimed at students and
researchers alike, this timely volume provides a much needed, down-to-earth
introduction into the wide range of experiments that can be set up using E-
Prime. Many tutorials are provided to introduce the beginner and reacquaint
the experienced researcher with constructing experiments typical for the
broad field of psychological and cognitive science. Apart from explaining the
basic structure of E-Prime and describing how it suits daily scientific
practice, this book also gently introduces programming via E-Prime's own
language: E-Basic. The authors guide the readers through the software step by
step, from an elementary level to an advanced level, enabling them to benefit
from the enormous possibilities E-Prime provides for experimental design.
  Windows 10 For Dummies Andy Rathbone,2015-08-10 Illustrates the new
features of Windows 10.
  Communicable Disease Control and Health Protection Handbook Jeremy
Hawker,Norman Begg,Ralf Reintjes,Karl Ekdahl,Obaghe Edeghere,Jim E. van
Steenbergen,2019-02-04 The essential guide to controlling and managing
today’s communicable diseases The fourth edition of Communicable Disease
Control and Health Protection Handbook offers public health workers of all
kinds an authoritative and up-to-date guide to current protocols surrounding
the identification and control of infectious diseases. With its concise,
accessible design, the book is a practical tool that can be relied upon to
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explain topics ranging from the basic principles of communicable disease
control to recent changes and innovations in health protection practice.
Major syndromes and individual infections are insightfully addressed, while
the authors also outline the WHO’s international health regulations and the
organizational arrangements in place in all EU nations. New to the fourth
edition are chapters on Ebola, the Zika virus, and other emerging pandemics.
In addition, new writing on healthcare-associated infection, migrant and
refugee health, and the importance of preparedness make this an essential and
relevant text for all those in the field. This vital resource: Reflects
recent developments in the science and administration of health protection
practice Covers topics such as major syndromes, control of individual
infections, main services and activities, arrangements for all European
countries, and much more Includes new chapters on the Zika virus,
Schistosomiasis, Coronavirus including MERS + SARS, and Ebola Follows a
format designed for ease of use and everyday consultation Created to provide
public and environmental health practitioners, physicians, epidemiologists,
infection control nurses, microbiologists and trainees with a straightforward
– yet informative – resource, Communicable Disease Control and Health
Protection Handbook is a practical companion for all those working the field
today.
  Beginning Software Engineering Rod Stephens,2022-10-14 Discover the
foundations of software engineering with this easy and intuitive guide In the
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newly updated second edition of Beginning Software Engineering, expert
programmer and tech educator Rod Stephens delivers an instructive and
intuitive introduction to the fundamentals of software engineering. In the
book, you’ll learn to create well-constructed software applications that meet
the needs of users while developing the practical, hands-on skills needed to
build robust, efficient, and reliable software. The author skips the
unnecessary jargon and sticks to simple and straightforward English to help
you understand the concepts and ideas discussed within. He also offers you
real-world tested methods you can apply to any programming language. You’ll
also get: Practical tips for preparing for programming job interviews, which
often include questions about software engineering practices A no-nonsense
guide to requirements gathering, system modeling, design, implementation,
testing, and debugging Brand-new coverage of user interface design,
algorithms, and programming language choices Beginning Software Engineering
doesn’t assume any experience with programming, development, or management.
It’s plentiful figures and graphics help to explain the foundational concepts
and every chapter offers several case examples, Try It Out, and How It Works
explanatory sections. For anyone interested in a new career in software
development, or simply curious about the software engineering process,
Beginning Software Engineering, Second Edition is the handbook you’ve been
waiting for.
  Enterprise Application Architecture with .NET Core Ganesan Senthilvel,Ovais
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Mehboob Ahmed Khan,Habib Ahmed Qureshi,2017-04-25 Architect and design highly
scalable, robust, clean and highly performant applications in .NET Core About
This Book Incorporate architectural soft-skills such as DevOps and Agile
methodologies to enhance program-level objectives Gain knowledge of
architectural approaches on the likes of SOA architecture and microservices
to provide traceability and rationale for architectural decisions Explore a
variety of practical use cases and code examples to implement the tools and
techniques described in the book Who This Book Is For This book is for
experienced .NET developers who are aspiring to become architects of
enterprise-grade applications, as well as software architects who would like
to leverage .NET to create effective blueprints of applications. What You
Will Learn Grasp the important aspects and best practices of application
lifecycle management Leverage the popular ALM tools, application insights,
and their usage to monitor performance, testability, and optimization tools
in an enterprise Explore various authentication models such as social media-
based authentication, 2FA and OpenID Connect, learn authorization techniques
Explore Azure with various solution approaches for Microservices and
Serverless architecture along with Docker containers Gain knowledge about the
recent market trends and practices and how they can be achieved with .NET
Core and Microsoft tools and technologies In Detail If you want to design and
develop enterprise applications using .NET Core as the development framework
and learn about industry-wide best practices and guidelines, then this book
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is for you. The book starts with a brief introduction to enterprise
architecture, which will help you to understand what enterprise architecture
is and what the key components are. It will then teach you about the types of
patterns and the principles of software development, and explain the various
aspects of distributed computing to keep your applications effective and
scalable. These chapters act as a catalyst to start the practical
implementation, and design and develop applications using different
architectural approaches, such as layered architecture, service oriented
architecture, microservices and cloud-specific solutions. Gradually, you will
learn about the different approaches and models of the Security framework and
explore various authentication models and authorization techniques, such as
social media-based authentication and safe storage using app secrets. By the
end of the book, you will get to know the concepts and usage of the emerging
fields, such as DevOps, BigData, architectural practices, and Artificial
Intelligence. Style and approach Filled with examples and use cases, this
guide takes a no-nonsense approach to show you the best tools and techniques
required to become a successful software architect.
  Learning Malware Analysis Monnappa K A,2018-06-29 Understand malware
analysis and its practical implementation Key Features Explore the key
concepts of malware analysis and memory forensics using real-world examples
Learn the art of detecting, analyzing, and investigating malware threats
Understand adversary tactics and techniques Book Description Malware analysis
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and memory forensics are powerful analysis and investigation techniques used
in reverse engineering, digital forensics, and incident response. With
adversaries becoming sophisticated and carrying out advanced malware attacks
on critical infrastructures, data centers, and private and public
organizations, detecting, responding to, and investigating such intrusions is
critical to information security professionals. Malware analysis and memory
forensics have become must-have skills to fight advanced malware, targeted
attacks, and security breaches. This book teaches you the concepts,
techniques, and tools to understand the behavior and characteristics of
malware through malware analysis. It also teaches you techniques to
investigate and hunt malware using memory forensics. This book introduces you
to the basics of malware analysis, and then gradually progresses into the
more advanced concepts of code analysis and memory forensics. It uses real-
world malware samples, infected memory images, and visual diagrams to help
you gain a better understanding of the subject and to equip you with the
skills required to analyze, investigate, and respond to malware-related
incidents. What you will learn Create a safe and isolated lab environment for
malware analysis Extract the metadata associated with malware Determine
malware's interaction with the system Perform code analysis using IDA Pro and
x64dbg Reverse-engineer various malware functionalities Reverse engineer and
decode common encoding/encryption algorithms Reverse-engineer malware code
injection and hooking techniques Investigate and hunt malware using memory
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forensics Who this book is for This book is for incident responders, cyber-
security investigators, system administrators, malware analyst, forensic
practitioners, student, or curious security professionals interested in
learning malware analysis and memory forensics. Knowledge of programming
languages such as C and Python is helpful but is not mandatory. If you have
written few lines of code and have a basic understanding of programming
concepts, you’ll be able to get most out of this book.
  Microsoft Visual Studio 2015 Unleashed Lars Powers,Mike Snell,2015-08-07
Microsoft Visual Studio 2015 empowers you to write next-generation
applications for any modern environment: mobile, web, cloud, universal
Windows 10/8.x, database, and beyond. This end-to-end deep dive will help
working developers squeeze maximum productivity out of Microsoft’s powerful
new toolset. The authors combine authoritative and detailed information about
Microsoft’s latest IDE, with extensive insights and best practices drawn from
decades of development experience. Developers will quickly get comfortable
with Visual Studio 2015’s updated interface, master its new capabilities,
leverage its extensive new support for open standards, and discover multiple
opportunities to leverage its .NET 4.6 platform and language improvements. By
focusing entirely on Visual Studio 2015 Professional, the authors go deeper
into Microsoft’s core product than ever before. You’ll find expert coverage
of everything from debugging through deploying to Azure, IDE extension and
automation through cross-platform mobile development. Throughout, this book’s
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focus is relentlessly practical: how to apply Microsoft’s tools to build
better software, faster. Detailed information on how to... Master Visual
Studio 2015’s updated interface and key tools: Solutions, Projects, Browsers,
Explorers, Editors, and Designers to improve productivity Develop robust
cross-platform mobile apps for Windows, iOS, and Android using Apache Cordova
templates for Visual Studio Use the new ASP.NET 5 to build modern web
solutions that run on Windows, Mac, or Linux Develop Single Page Applications
(SPAs) based on HTML5 and rich client-side JavaScript frameworks such as
Knockout, AngularJS, Bootstrap, and more Accelerate cloud development with
the Azure SDK, QuickStart templates, and Azure management portal Create
mobile service solutions using ASP.NET Web API and WCF Streamline data
development across multiple platforms with Entity Framework 7 Develop modern
Microsoft Office business applications Perform robust, automated unit testing
as you code, increasing your confidence in changes and refactoring Extend the
VS 2015 IDE and Code Editor by creating custom, productivity-enhancing
solutions Download all examples and source code presented in this book from
informit.com/title/9780672337369 as they become available.
  PoC or GTFO Manul Laphroaig,2017-10-31 This highly anticipated print
collection gathers articles published in the much-loved International Journal
of Proof-of-Concept or Get The Fuck Out. PoC||GTFO follows in the tradition
of Phrack and Uninformed by publishing on the subjects of offensive security
research, reverse engineering, and file format internals. Until now, the
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journal has only been available online or printed and distributed for free at
hacker conferences worldwide. Consistent with the journal's quirky, biblical
style, this book comes with all the trimmings: a leatherette cover, ribbon
bookmark, bible paper, and gilt-edged pages. The book features more than 80
technical essays from numerous famous hackers, authors of classics like
Reliable Code Execution on a Tamagotchi, ELFs are Dorky, Elves are Cool,
Burning a Phone, Forget Not the Humble Timing Attack, and A Sermon on Hacker
Privilege. Twenty-four full-color pages by Ange Albertini illustrate many of
the clever tricks described in the text.
  App Inventor 2 David Wolber,Hal Abelson,Ellen Spertus,Liz Looney,2014-10-13
Yes, you can create your own apps for Android devices—and it’s easy to do.
This extraordinary book introduces you to App Inventor 2, a powerful visual
tool that lets anyone build apps. Learn App Inventor basics hands-on with
step-by-step instructions for building more than a dozen fun projects,
including a text answering machine app, a quiz app, and an app for finding
your parked car! The second half of the book features an Inventor’s Manual to
help you understand the fundamentals of app building and computer science.
App Inventor 2 makes an excellent textbook for beginners and experienced
developers alike. Use programming blocks to build apps—like working on a
puzzle Create custom multi-media quizzes and study guides Design games and
other apps with 2D graphics and animation Make a custom tour of your city,
school, or workplace Control a LEGO® MINDSTORMS® NXT robot with your phone
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Build location-aware apps by working with your phone’s sensors Explore apps
that incorporate information from the Web
  Integral Recovery John Dupuy,2013-05-01 Brings Integral Theory to addiction
treatment, offering a more holistic vision of recovery and powerful practices
for achieving it.
  Learning Statistics with R Daniel Navarro,2013-01-13 Learning Statistics
with R covers the contents of an introductory statistics class, as typically
taught to undergraduate psychology students, focusing on the use of the R
statistical software and adopting a light, conversational style throughout.
The book discusses how to get started in R, and gives an introduction to data
manipulation and writing scripts. From a statistical perspective, the book
discusses descriptive statistics and graphing first, followed by chapters on
probability theory, sampling and estimation, and null hypothesis testing.
After introducing the theory, the book covers the analysis of contingency
tables, t-tests, ANOVAs and regression. Bayesian statistics are covered at
the end of the book. For more information (and the opportunity to check the
book out before you buy!) visit http://ua.edu.au/ccs/teaching/lsr or
http://learningstatisticswithr.com

Eventually, you will completely discover a further experience and feat by
spending more cash. nevertheless when? attain you bow to that you require to
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acquire those all needs later having significantly cash? Why dont you try to
get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you to
comprehend even more not far off from the globe, experience, some places,
next history, amusement, and a lot more?

It is your extremely own time to accomplishment reviewing habit. in the midst
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